
	

				

A F R I C A   T R I P   U P D A T E 
On May 21st, a team of four set out on a mission trip to Africa.  The team is led by Joe and Rebekah 
Martin and they are being accompanied by Jacob Rohrer and Rollin Carlbloom.  The plan was to 
travel to Malawi, Mozambique, and Kenya, but they were not able to obtain visas to go to 
Mozambique.  They were able to meet with many Mozambique pastors in Malawi instead.  The focus 
of the trip is to meet with pastors to train and encourage them, hold several church services, and 
distribute Bibles and other items that were donated through the LHI Missions Catalog.  They will 
return home on July 3rd. 
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The last meeting of pastors who crossed the border from Mozambique to meet at 
Pastor Maxwell Chintengo’s church in Malawi 

	

The photo above was taken in Blantyre, Malawi, where the team in Africa called home for several weeks. 



	

	

A F R I C A   O P P O R T U N I T Y  
We are extremely grateful for the service of Dr. Joe 
and Rebekah Martin through the years.  They have 
led numerous mission trips to Africa and have huge 
hearts for the eternal wellbeing of the people there.  
You may not realize that this trip costs about $5,000 
per person, which means Dr. Joe and Rebekah need 
to raise about $10,000 each time they go.  They have 
had great support through the years from friends and 
family, but they have had to foot much of the bill 
themselves many times.  They have not asked for us 
to mention this, but we would like to give you the 
opportunity to show them how much their work is 
appreciated by donating to the cost of their trip.  
Please send any donations to LHI and be sure to state 
that it is for the Martin’s trip to Africa.  Thank you for 
supporting this important work! 

	
M A K S I M ‘S   T R A V E L S 
Maksim’s summer travels have begun. He left his 
home in Russia at the end of May to go visit Brother 
Bogdan and Brother Uli.  His trip started on an 
overnight train. Then Pastor Maksim took an airplane, 
and then a helicopter.  A BIG thank you to the 
generous donor who gave so this trip could happen 
now!!!  Maksim will be visiting Brother Bogdan for a 
few days in between the airplane and helicopter 
travel.  This fellowship time together once a year is so 
precious to them!  Please pray for Maksim’s travel and 
for his safety, and please consider how you or your 
church can help with the next two trips he will make 
this summer to other scattered brethren. 
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Jacob Rohrer, from Springfield, Ohio,  
teaching and giving greetings at Pastor 

Machimba’s church in Malawi 

	

Maksim’s evangelistic website has an 
audience of over 56,000 people. 
Check it out at www.unitarian.su 

	



	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

P E R U   T R I P  
A team of eight will be travelling to Peru on June 25th.  The team will be led by Amber Cain and 
consists of Josiah Cain, Carey and Jenny Clark, Aaron Winner, Rick and Mackenzie McClain, and 
Alex Davila (from Nicaragua).  The team will spend 3 days in Lima meeting and teaching with our 
brothers and sisters at the Lima church.  The remainder of the trip will be spent in Huánuco to take 
part in the annual Theological Conference put on by Edwin Mauricio Alza.  Edwin has been 
experiencing some health issues recently, but he is still planning on leading the conference so 
please pray for his strength and comfort during this time.  The conference is for people of all ages, 
but one of the team’s main focuses will be to lead a Vacation Bible School for the children each day.  
They will also take part in the teaching, learning, and worship with the adults.  They will return home 
on July 3rd. 
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15 Pakistanis have 
decided to be 
baptized! In July, there 
will be a celebration 
with food, tents, and 
transportation services 
to church members 
and families from the 
area to welcome their 
new brothers and 
sisters in Christ.   

CONNECT WITH US! 
2020 Avalon Parkway 

Suite 400, Box 2950 
 McDonough, GA 30253 

(678) 833-1839  
rickmcc20@comcast.net 

		

P A K I S T A N   U P D A T E  


